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Greetings CCR Family, 

 

The WS Literature Committee has released Tradition Three of Nar-Anon 36 and is ready for fellowship 
review and input. Lit Com encourages “The more eyes we have reviewing, the better this piece will be.” 
The deadline to submit a review is January 30, 2022. Members who are interested in participating in this 
process please send an email request to delegate@naranoncentralca.org 

 

The November meeting of the Nar-Anon World Representatives and Delegates Forum discussion was 
directed to the difficulties some countries have in obtaining CAL contracts and the process for 
translating literature. A suggestion from a Board of Trustees member, when contacting the World 
Service Office for any inquiry it may be best to create a dedicated Nar-Anon email address. Not a 
personal email address. If you are interested a recording or in attending the next quarterly meeting, 
please send a request to delegate@naranoncentralca.org 

 

Grateful to be in service, 

 

JT 
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